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Geoff Hetherington, Chairman

Looking back over an eventful 2019,
there has been so many people for
me to thank & your contributions have
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been very much appreciated. The
start of the 5 -year Grasmere to
Grizedale (G2G) project in

partnership with the National Trust and
Red Squirrels Northern England was a
significant highlight of 2019.

Elsewhere our various communities
have shown what can be achieved
with local knowledge, co  -operation
and determination.

But if we are to do more than just
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are lucky enough to have in our area,
we need concerted action on a truly
landscape scale to prevent

recol oni si negdoforrodm
woodland has been cleared of grey
squirrels. Success for this strategy
across our area will ultimately
depend on the active involvement
and commitment from our large
landowners. Migrating grey squirrels
can travel long distances and quickly
pose a threat to red populations,
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Making the future safe for our red squirrels
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Members atthe end of 2019
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Financials for the 2019 calendar year
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Our most recently published accounts for the financial year 2018/19 show income as £51,318 and expenditure as £44,577
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Some of our 2019 reds
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